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Monday 9th October 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

On Tuesday 17th October, Year 5 and 6 will be visiting Wimbledon Bookfest to meet S F Said, author of Foyles 
Children’s Book of the Year, Tyger. 

This is a story of magic, epic stakes and the power of hope. It evokes the incredible worlds of His Dark 
Materials, Narnia and Earthsea – the kind of book a generation of young readers will never forget. 

The cost of this trip is £12.50 – please make payment via Parent Pay.  

We will travel to Wimbledon after having lunch at school by public transport and will be back at school for the 
end of the school day at 3:10pm. Please ensure your child has a warm coat and is wearing full school uniform 
for this trip (no trainers).  

 

Kind Regards,  

 

Mrs R Torreiro 
Year 6 Class Teacher 
Phase 3 Leader 


